
SMRJ Govt. College Siwani (Bhiwani) 

Notice for interview of apprentice 

Letter no. 232 A 
Dated 

In View of DGHE letter no. 21/114-2020 ME (3) dated 

07/01/2021 Panchkula, all the candidates who applied for computer 

operator and program assistant COPA and Accounts Executive 

apprentice in are college are informed that interview date for 

apprentice is postponed on 16/08/2023 at 10:00 am in computer Lab. 

Bring all your original documents, application form, 1 passport size 

photograph and 1 set of photocopies of all documents. 

PlaceneprCell 

Principal 
SMRJ Govt. College, Siwani 


